
Glenhurst HOA|MINUTES 

Meeting date | time 03/16/2021 | 6:00 PM | Meeting location Zoom 

BOARD MEMBERS 

President Tiffany Motley  Present 

Vice President Patty Barrett  Present 

Treasurer Bruce McAfee  Present 

Secretary Mary Winn  Present 

At Large Jack Brundage  Present 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Capital Improvements   

 

GUESTS 

  

  

  

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:00 PM 

The HOA received back 116 ballots for the Annual Election of the Board of Directors.  144 votes were 

required for Quorum.  Since we did not meet quorum the current Board of Directors will remain for 2021 

and until we can safely conduct an in-person meeting for our residents. 

Bruce McAfee resigned from the Board, effective immediately. 

Mary Winn resigned from the Board, effective immediately. 

Tiffany motioned for the remaining board members to approve Pam Stark as the new Secretary.  Jack 

seconded, motion carried. 

 

NEXT MONTHLY BOARD MEETING IS MARCH 23, 2021 AT 7:00 PM VIA ZOOM. 

 


